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D1 Newsletter
Upcoming Events

Spirit
Wear Every 1st and 

3rd Friday

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!
Staff Appreciation Week is coming up 

March 18-22nd. 

Look out for sign ups in the next 
newsletter after break. 

Thanks in advance for supporting our 
Amazing teachers! 

How can YOU help?

CELEBRATION OF EXCELLENCE 
PARENT MEETING

S E L E C T  O N E  M E E T I N G  T O  A T T E N D

Draper 1 Annual Mandatory 
Re-Enrollment Meeting

CELEBRATION OF EXCELLENCE 
PARENT MEETING

S E L E C T  O N E  M E E T I N G  T O  A T T E N D

Draper 1 Annual Mandatory 
Re-Enrollment Meeting

 Thursday, January 18th
8:30 a.m.

Friday, January 12th
8:15 a.m.

Thursday, January 11th 
1:45 p.m.

Thursday, January 18th
1:45 p.m.

 Thursday, January 18th
8:30 a.m.

Friday, January 12th
8:15 a.m.

Thursday, January 11th 
1:45 p.m.

Thursday, January 18th
1:45 p.m.

Feb 19 - 23 Midwinter Break

Monday, Feb 26 6th Grade Ambassador 
Event- Beach Bash

Friday, March 8 Midterm Missing Work
Deadline

Monday, March 11 4th Grade Ambassador
Event

Tuesday, March 12 Parent Empowerment
Night

Thursday, March 14 3-7 Parent Teacher
Conferences

Friday, March 15 NO SCHOOL

Friday, March 15 8-1 Parent Teacher
Conferences

March 18-22 Staff Appreciation WeekDoor Decorating
Daily Lunches
Donations much
appreciated!



African Preparatory Academy

Click Here to Watch Video

During December and January, we 
had the privilege of hosting our 
School Directors from our sister 
school in Zambia, Africa.  David and 
Faless Zulu and their children Chichi 
(grade 5) and Temwani (grade 3) 
spent six weeks attending school, 
observing, learning and sharing their 
amazing story with us.  �ey visited 
several campuses, and were able to 
speak to our secondary students at an 
assembly and answer questions about 
their school and general conditions in 
Africa. David and Faless started their 
school in 2013 with just 13 students 
in a chicken coop.  �ey walked 7 
miles each way to the school for 
many years, carrying their two 
children until they were able to walk 
on their own. �e walk took 3 hours 
each way, so they left each morning at 
4 am and returned well after dark 
each night.  Fortunately, they now 
live in a small house on the school 
property so they are no longer walk-
ing to the school. �ey named their 
school African Preparatory Academy, 
and they use the direct instruction 
programs for reading and math 
instruction that we use here at APA, 
and they have had incredible success 
with 100% of their students passing 
the national exams each year!  So, of 
course their school has grown and 
they now have 240 students!  Yet they 
still cook over a �re, with lunch sta� 
spending 5 hours daily to prepare 

school lunch.   

Because they don’t have a full installa-
tion of electricity, they do not have 
refrigeration, warm running water to 
wash hands or clean dishes, a stove or 
oven to cook with, or power for their 
copy machine, computers, projectors, 
or even lights in the classrooms at 
times! We loved learning about these 
amazing people and how hardworking 
and diligent they are!  We believe it is a 
great bene�t to our students (and all of 
us!) to understand how our African 
friends live and the challenges they 
face, and also gain appreciation for the 
amazing lives we live here in America.  
In keeping with our Builders theme of 
“changing the world for the better”, we 
have decided to launch a builders proj-
ect to assist our sister school.  We 
developed a short video that your 
student(s) will be watching today or 
tomorrow that expresses these ideas 
and invites the students and others to 
participate in a fundraising e�ort to 
bring solar power to the African Prepa-
ratory Academy (APA-Zambia). We 
hope you will talk with your student(s) 
about the video, maybe even watch it 

together (link below).      

We also hope you will ask your 
student for the card they received 
that they can share with you and 
with other family or friends who 
might be willing to help in this 
e�ort of bringing solar power to 
the school.  Printing of the cards 
was funded by a generous family 
who met David and Faless and 
their children when they were 
here.  �is donor was moved to 
help launch this initiative by 
paying for any costs associated 
with it.  So we’d appreciate you 
asking your student for the card 
and thinking together about who 
you might share it with.  It 
contains all the information 
needed for someone to participate 
in donating to the solar project.

We are so grateful for all we have 
in our schools.  We are also grate-
ful that you trust us with the 
education of your children.  
�ank you for all you do to 
support us in this important work!

https://vimeo.com/913059745


USBE SPECIAL NEEDS
SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY

Character
Development

5TH & 6TH GRADE
AMBASSADOR EVENTS

5TH GRADE PARENTS

School districts and charter schools are 
required by Utah law, 53A1a-704(10), to 
inform parents of students with IEPs 
enrolled in public schools, of the availabil-
ity of a scholarship to attend a private 
school through the Carson Smith Scholar-
ship Program. �e Carson Smith Special 
Needs Scholarship Program (CSS) 
provides tuition assistance for eligible 
special needs students enrolled in eligible 
private schools. �e scholarship is for 
students who would qualify for special 
education and related services in public 
schools, preschool through 12th grade 
(3‐21 years of age), whose parents choose 
an eligible private school. For more infor-
mation on the scholarship, deadline 
schedule and funding schedule, please visit

https://schools.utah.gov/specialeduca-
tion/programs/special-
needsscholarshipgrants

Today's  Fifth Grade "BEACH BASH" was a success! 
�ank you to our parent volunteers who came today!
And thank you in advance to those coming on the 26th for
our Sixth Grade.  We couldn't do these events without you! At
Beach Bash, we learn so many great life skills including restaurant
manners, how to hold a great conversation, how to be safe while
"sur�ng" the internet, how to watch out for each other to keep each

other safe, and how to stay positive, even in tricky situations.  

Please remember to register for Hope of America if you haven't done 
so yet.  We are so excited for this amazing performance opportunity. 
Registration and the download of materials are done digitally from 
the Hope of America website. 

Registration closes FRIDAY MARCH 29th.
More information should have come from your classroom teachers. 
Please contact me with any questions.  Mandy.Brown@apamail.org

Click Here to Register

https://schools.utah.gov/specialeducation/programs/specialneedsscholarshipgrants
https://hopeofamerica.org/students-registration/

